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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ARGENTINA ON THE

“QUESTION OF THE MALVINAS ISLANDS”

Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic
to the 

Organization of American States
OEA 387

The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Secretary General, José Miguel Insulza, and wishes to refer to a unilateral act performed by the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland whereby it claims to have adopted a new “constitution” for the Malvinas Islands.

In this connection, a copy of the Protest Note sent to the British Embassy and a copy of the Press Release, both documents issued by the Argentine Republic on November 6, 2008, have been attached hereto.

It would be appreciated if this note and its attachments could be circulated to the permanent missions as official documents of the Organization under the topic “Question of the Malvinas Islands.”

The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate to the Secretary General the assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., November 11, 2008
ATTACHMENTS:

As indicated.
Secretary General of the 

Organization of American States 

José Miguel Insulza
Washington, D.C.
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